From:

To: Alex Kennett; Mike Flaugher; Helen Chapman; Dorsey Moore; Vicki Alexander; Mike Potter; Kalvin Gill; Clerk DL;
Kellie Guerra; Caroline Hernandez; Kimi Shigetani; Chris Chaffee

ce: : I

Subject: SCVOSA"s Redistricting Draft Plan C3

Date: Friday, April 8, 2022 8:01:17 AM

Dear Santa Clara Valley Open Space Authority Directors;

There have been previous requests that the Japantown neighborhood not be divided
between two districts.

Unfortunately with Plan C3, as well as with previous Plans A, B, C, and C2, our
neighborhood would be divided between Districts 3 and 6.

| am continuing to request that Japantown not be divided between two districts.

Thank you for your continued consideration.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Batchelder

Japantown Resident
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